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March 8, 1954. 

Dear Amon: 

I am convinced. If the article you sent 
me does not exaggerate, the Gulf Intracoastal 
Canal is a tremendous success. 

It was grand to have Amon, Jr., at the stag 
dinner the other night, He is a fine boy, 

With warm personal regard, 

Mr. Amon G. Carter, 
P. O. Box 1036, 
Fort Worth, Texas. 

Sincerely, 

... 


